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2119 Payne St. 

Louisville, Ky  40206 

stfranrome@sfrlou.org 

502-896-8401 

St. Frances of Rome 

Catholic Parish 

Fr. Shayne Duvall: Pastor 

Fr. Steven Henriksen: Associate Pastor 

Mass Schedule 

Monday, Wednesday & Friday-8:30 a.m. 

Saturday-5:30 p.m. 

Sunday-8:30 a.m. & 11:30 a.m. 

Rosary after each weekday Mass 

Bulletin for October 20, 2024 

Celebrants: Saturday –5:30pm Fr. Shayne Duvall 

Sunday– 8:30am Fr. Jerry Eifler & 11:30am Fr. Shayne Duvall  
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Time & Talent -We need your counting skills! 

Saint Frances of Rome is seeking additional persons to serve as part of our Money 
Counting Teams.  Money Counters are the responsible individuals that count and log all 

bills and coins.  To ensure accuracy, a second person double-checks the count. After the 

count is finalized, a deposit ticket is signed and the funds are placed in sealed bags for 

security and delivery to the bank. If you are able to help with this important ministry, 

please call the parish office. 896-8401  

-Fr. Steven Henriksen Associate Pastor 

Messages From Our Pastors           2 

Dear St. Frances of Rome Parishioners, 

May God bless you. It is that time of year again when I write you an encouraging and 

uplifting letter about supporting the Catholic Services Appeal (CSA) for the     

Archdiocese of Louisville. Specifically, this is really Archbishop Fabre’s opportunity 

to ask all of the faithful in 110 parishes and in 24 counties in Central Kentucky to 

join him in his work of shepherding, leading, teaching, and guiding all of us entrusted 

to his care.  

I know that I am still new to SFR, but I need you to know that I fully support the work of the Catholic 

Services Appeal. I began donating to the CSA what little I could while studying as a seminarian for the 

Archdiocese from 2007-2015. Now, I am able to give more and I give more, because so much has been 

given to me - not only my vocation to the priesthood - but all of you I have been called to serve.  

This year’s theme is “As the Father has sent me, so I send you” (John 20:21). Archbishop Fabre is 

sending us into our Lord’s vineyard where so many people benefit from our generosity. Sometimes we 

get so caught up in making our financial goal that we forget about our donor participation goal. As    

pastor, that is what is most important to me, that we all give something. Many hands make light work. 

All I am asking of you is to give something to the CSA. You are a member, not only of St. Frances of 

Rome Catholic Church, but a member of the local Church of Louisville, and the Universal Church 

throughout the world.  

The Lord is sending us on a mission. Whether it is to Clifton, Middletown, Prospect, St. Matthews, 

Shively, or all the way to the Tennessee border, we all have a responsibility to take care of those who 

are in need: need of formation, need of resources, need of money, need of love, of compassion, and 

prayers.  

Please join me as we make this journey together. Our financial goal is $38,900 and our donor goal is 87. 

Archbishop Fabre is asking us to help him and this Archdiocese…Our God is asking us to help His  

people…Our Lord is asking us to help take care of those who need us the most. Jesus was sent by God 

and now He sends us to care for those who cannot do it without us.  

Thank you for your generous hearts. Please pray for me, and know of my prayers for you! 

 

-Fr Shayne Duvall Pastor 
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Our Celebrants for October 

• 5:30a Saturday, Oct 19 –Fr. Shayne 

• 8:30a Sunday, Oct 20 –Fr. Jerry Eifler 

• 11:30a Sunday, Oct 20 –Fr. Shayne 

• 8:30a Monday, Oct 21 –Fr. Steven 

• 8:30a Wednesday, Oct 23 –Fr. Steven 

• 8:30a Friday, Oct 25 –Fr. Shayne 

• 5:30p Saturday, Oct 26 –Fr. Steven 

• 8:30a Sunday, Oct 27 –Fr. Jerry Eifler 

• 11:30a Sunday, Oct 27 –Fr. Ron Knott 

• 8:30a Monday, Oct 28 –Fr. Steven 

• 8:30a Wednesday, Oct 30 –Fr. Steven 

Parishioner Sir Matthew Brotzge, and SFR Business Manager,  
Sir Bruce Hines among those knighted. 

 

LACROSSE, Wis. – The Equestrian Order of the Holy Sepulchre of 
Jerusalem invested four members of the faithful from the           
Archdiocese of Louisville into the Order at the North Central    
Lieutenancy’s annual Investiture held in Lacrosse, Wis., on Oct. 6, 
2024.  

In a solemn investiture ceremony held at St. Joseph the Workman 
Cathedral in Lacrosse, Sir Matthew J. Brotzge, KHS, Sir John L. 
Campbell, KHS, Sir Gregory P. Herberger, KHS, and Sir Bruce C. 
Hines, KHS, were invested as Knights into the Order of the Holy 
Sepulchre by His Excellency, Archbishop Jerome E. Listecki, 
KC*HS, Archbishop of Milwaukee and Lieutenancy Coadjutor   
Prior. The investiture was followed by a memorial mass for the   
deceased members of the Lieutenancy who had died during the year. 

The new knights will join the ranks of the Louisville-Owensboro Section of the Order. Sir John Campbell and Sir 
Gregory Herberger are parishioners at St. Elizabeth of Hungary Parish, Louisville; Sir Matthew Brotzge is a 
parishioner at St. Frances of Rome, Louisville; Sir Bruce Hines is a parishioner at Our Lady of Mt. Carmel 
Parish, Louisville.  

The Equestrian Order of the Holy Sepulchre of Jerusalem is a Pontifical Order of Chivalry under the protection of 
the Holy See. Its origins can be traced back to the year 1099 and the First Crusade. Members make a lifetime 
commitment to live a life of the Order’s spirituality and make a commitment to the Order’s mission of service and 
support for the Christians in the Holy Land. Today the Order numbers over 30,000 members worldwide. The 
North Central Lieutenancy covers the states of Illinois, Indiana, Kentucky, Michigan, Ohio and Wisconsin.  

Equestrian Order Invests New Knights from the Archdiocese of Louisville 

Newly invested Knights and Dames pose in St. 
Joseph the Workman Cathedral with Archbishop 
Listecki, KC*HS and Raymond Leo Cardinal 
Burke, KGCHS. Photo by Ken Snow             
Photography. 

Window Update 

 

Our damaged stained glass windows have been picked up by Art Glass with Finesse for 

repair and refurbishment. Additionally we will soon have the replacement of the     

damaged storm windows scheduled. We will keep you up to date on their progress and 

hope to have them in place soon. 
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Worship & Meditation            4 
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Operation New Baby 

What if we could give every expectant mother who visits the pantry a starter kit to get them 

through that first week or two?  

We are looking for donations of newborn diapers, wipes, pacifiers, bottles, and nipples, formula, burp 

cloths, nursing covers, receiving blankets, bibs, bottle brushes, changing pads, wash cloths, diaper rash 

cream, swaddle blankets, sleepers, pajamas, onesies, leggings or stretchy pants, sweaters, jackets, socks, 

booties, hats, shampoo, soap, baby moisturizer, diaper bags. 

Items may be gently used. No toys at this time. Drop off items in the back of  the church. 

Parish News                             5 

Adult Faith Formation –The Diary of Jesus Christ begins October 29/30 

While obviously not really the diary of Jesus Christ, this text places us inside Jesus's consciousness, 

where the spirit of  discovery, surprise, learning, doubt, and growth is in sharp contrast to the canonical 

gospels where Jesus seems self-assured and predestined to fulfill his role. It is a bold  attempt to        
understand the person whom more than two billion people claim as their savior. Sessions will be held on      

Tuesdays and Wednesdays at 10:30am at St. Frances of Rome, and on Wednesdays at 6pm at               

St Leonard on the following dates: October 29/30, November 5/6, November 12/13, and November 

19/20. Books will be available soon. 
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Since mid-August, parishioners from St. Frances of Rome, St. Leonard, Holy Spirit, and Holy Trinity 
have been studying women in the Old Testament. As we have learned about the cultural and historical 
contexts in which these women lived, we have also been inspired by their stories of faith, love, and   
perseverance in the face of life-altering challenges. 

To conclude this series, we have invited Rabbi Gaylia Rooks to offer her insights from years writing and 
teaching about these scriptures and these notable women from ancient Israel. 

All are invited to join us on Monday, November 4 from 6-7pm in the Holy Trinity Clifton Center      
reception hall. 

Join Us for  A Great Night of Fellowship, and Help Your Community     6 
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St. Frances of Rome Catholic Church 
https://saintfrancesofrome.org/ 

To reach a staff member at St. Frances of Rome, you may call the parish 

office directly at (502) 896-8401 and leave a voicemail. For a sacramental 

emergency, please call our hotline at (502) 899-9687. You may also reach 

us via email by using our first initial and last name:                               

Rev. Fr. Shayne Duvall = sduvall@htparish.org. 

Phone List 

• Parish Office 502-896-8401 

• Our Emergency Line 502-899-9687 (For 

those in need of Anointing of the Sick, or 

Last Rites) 

• Rev. Fr. Shayne Duvall, Pastor 502-897-5207 

X1100 

• Rev. Fr. Steven Henriksen, Assoc. Pastor 

502-897-5207X1102 

• Bruce Hines, Business Manager 502-897-

5207 X1103 

• Steve King, Director of Facilities and        

Operations 502-896-8401 SFR/ or 502-897-

5207 X1120 HT 

• Sharon Bidwell, Director of Faith Formation 

& Pastoral Outreach 502-896-8401 

• Elizabeth Jackson, Director of Sacred Music 

&  Liturgy 502-897-5207 X1107 

• Allison Deaton, Accounting Specialist 502-

897-5207 X1116 

• Jill Greer, Finance Admin. Assistant 502-

897-5207 X1109 

• Betty-Jean Cobb, Dir. Stewardship &        

Engagement 502-897-5207 X1100 

Rev. Fr. Shayne Duvall, Pastor 

Mary Masick –Chair 

Dutch Boehnlein –Finance Chair 

St. Frances of Rome Parish Council 

• Jane Wehner 

• Shannon Burns 

• Bill Johnston 

• Therese Bawa 

• Greg Brotzge 

• Mary Keyer 

• Sr. Agnes 

Coveney 

Contact Us                             7 

The St. Frances Parish Council meets on a monthly basis.  

Since September, the Council has discussed ways to    

improve communication with parishioners and others  

interested in joining our community.  The Council is also 

working on a “Strengths, Weaknesses, Opportunities and 

Threats (SWOT)” to chart future directions. 

 

If you have thoughts or comments to share, please email 

them to either Mary Masick, Council Chair,                           

Maryschneider@bellsouth.net or Father Shayne 

sduvall@htparish.org 
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Mass Intentions for the Week and 2024 Prayer List 

Stewardship of Treasure –from the October 13th weekend       8 

Collection 10/13/2024  $5,535 

Loose Collections $316 

Online giving $1,510 

Amount Needed Weekly:  $7,481 

YTD vs Budget:  $16,967 Behind  

  Text Donations  

You can now donate to our parish using text 

messaging! You can use the following phone 

number to make a donation. Just text "Give" 

to 502-743-4434. It’s super easy, and much 

appreciated. 

Saturday, October 19 

5:30PM  John Masick 

 

Sunday, October 20 

8:30AM  Arnold Brown 

11:30AM  People of the Parish 

 

Monday, October 21 

8:30AM  Bob Despain  

   

Wednesday, October 23 

8:30AM People of the Parish 

 

Friday, October 25 

8:30AM  Steve Leonard 

 

Saturday, October 26 

5:30PM  People of the Parish 

 

Sunday, October 27 

8:30AM  Arnold Brown 

11:30AM  People of the Parish 

Rita Batcheldor 
Kirk Bergman 
Ann Burton 
Jerry Clayton 
Patricia Elliott 
Mary Elmore 
Katie Evers 
Judy Theobald Fitzhugh 
Allie & Masey Goatley 
Michelle Hagan  
Pat Haunz 
Jim Hausman 
Betsy Hilinksi 
Erin Hohman 
Joseph Hohmann 
Rita Hohmann 
Janet Kessler  
Ana Lucia Lister & Family 
Alphonse Lukau 
Reece McCrae 
Joyce McKiernan 
Anne McMahon 
Ann Mary Mehling  
Joyce Mitchell 
Don Mirka 
Toni Mullins 
Freda Nicholson 
Kim Osborne 
Nancy Ostertag 
Annie Pendleton 
Susan Rappa 
Raleigh Ridge 
Family of Mary Adele Rowan 
Lisa Runyon 
Ed Schoenbaechler 
Jeff Schulz 
Norman Scott 
Garland Sharpe 
Kameron Sutton 

Linda Waddell 
Diane West 
Gerard White (son) 
Leora Williams 
Jack Woodward 
Arthur Woolery 
Mary Wright 


